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This week we have continued sharing the stories linked to our topics. Nursery have been reading ‘Jasper’s Beanstalk’ 

and Reception have been reading ‘The Enormous Turnip.’ We have practiced using story language such as ‘beginning, 

middle and end.’  

 

We have also been doing lots of learning about the ducklings. Nursery have been talking about what they can see e.g. 

the colour of the ducklings, the tail, the beak etc. Reception have been learning about the lifecycle of a duck and 

how it changes as it grows.  

 

 In Maths Nursery have been singing 5 little ducks and counting the correct amount of ducks. Reception have been 

learning about estimating. 

 

Thank you to all the parents and carers who attended the Easter bonnet parade, please check out class dojo for 

pictures.  

 

Notice Board/Dates for your Diary 

NEW TOPIC –: Minibeasts 

 Return to school Tuesday 23rd April at 8:55am 

 Parents please use the link below to add your feedback from the Mothers’s Day craft sessions. 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/5KRMF27 

 Pizza Express Trip other half of Reception on 1st May.   

 

 
At Home 

Ideas to help at home – Number of the week is 11. 

Topic homework: Minibeasts 

Reception homework: Home learning packs sent 

home at Parents Evening. 

Encourage your child to practise writing their tricky 

words and sounds they have learnt. Encourage 

children to write their names. 

General Reminders 

 Please check out our website blog and leave any comments!: www.pikefold.manchester.sch.uk and click on the EYFS page.   

 Please ensure your child has a spare change of clothes (these can stay in our blue peg bags at school). 

 Please remember to email us any parent observations you do at home with your child- any queries please ask. 

Important notices 

 Nursery will be starting Forest School after the 

Easter Break. Please remember to bring wellies 

into school.  

 New dinner system has started please order or 

bring packed lunch 

 Additional communication to parents via new 

screen in the dining room 

 New booking system for Pike Fold All Stars 

after school club is up and running and places 

will no longer be automatically renewed so book 

early to avoid disappointment! 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/5KRMF27
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